
 

 

 

13 June, 2005 
 
RE: FCC ID: CWTUGPZ6_ATCB002496 
 
Attention:  Mr. Dennis Ward 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dennis Ward, 
 
Please find the following our reply to your comments; 
 

1. Please find the revised page of Request for Confidentiality. We removed the OEM 
installers guide from the list of item in the Request for Confidentiality. 

2. We understand about it. 
3. We understand about it. 
4. Please find the attached the test setup photos. 
5. Please find the attached the second page of the IC application form. 
  

Thank you very much for your prompt attention. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Akane Yamamoto (Ms.) 
Head Office EMC Lab. 
EMC Service Dept. 
UL Apex Co., Ltd.  
4383-326 Asama-cho, Ise-shi,  
Mie-ken 516-0021 JAPAN 
TEL  +81-596-24-8116 
FAX  +81-596-24-8124 
E-mail: Akane.Yamamoto@jp.ul.com 
 
 


